
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 7th 2014 

 

President Ken Jenkins released this industry announcement today. Castle Building Centres Group Ltd. is 

pleased to announce 2014’s newest independent member location. Castle welcomes Got Wood Building 

Supplies located in Geraldton, Ontario, 20 minutes from Longlac and 160 km northeast of Lake Nipigon;  North 

of Thunder Bay, ON.  

 

“Castle is pleased have such a great start to the new year with the announcement of Got Wood Building 

Supplies as our newest member location. We welcome Got Wood to the Castle family.” Ken Jenkins; President. 

 

Stephane Parent and Lynn Gosselin, owners and operators of Got Wood Building Supplies were very eager to 

start 2014 as a member of the Castle family.  Stephane and Lynn continue to operate multiple businesses in 

the construction and retail channels, as they have for the past few decades. Got Wood; their newer venture;           

a 3 year old building supply location that supplies contractors with construction and building materials and a 

full service and highly respected home improvement centre in the local area is now strategically poised for 

growth as part of the Castle buying group. 

 

Knowledgeable staff are always on hand and ready to provide customers with information and product 

knowledge. The team is looking forward to having access to Castle’s extensive supplier network and buying 

power, and proven Canadian hardware solution.  

 

 "After starting Got Wood Building Supplies in Geraldton in 2011, we realized that the key to continued growth 

would be to fly a nationally-recognized and respected banner. We decided that Castle Building Group would 

give us the recognition and branding we needed.”   

Stephane Parent & Lynn Gosselin. 

 


